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From: Basso, Susan M. 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 5:53 PM
To: URBAN MEYER
Cc: Smith, Eugene <smith.5407@osu.edu>
Subject: Follow up

Coach Meyer,

Please allow this email to serve as confirma6on that under the terms of your suspension, you w
ere authorized by the University to have one opportunity to meet with the football student-athletes and
coaching staff in order to apologize to the team.  I understand that this mee6ng took place, with Athle6c 
Director Gene Smith present, on Thursday aIernoon (August 23) for roughly 45 minutes at the Woody 
Hayes Athle6c Center. 

As you know, no further contact with University staff or students related to your role as Head FootballCoa
ch is permiSed through September 2, 2018, or on the 24-hour period around game days on September 1
, 8 and 15.

If you have any addi6onal ques6ons, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,
Susan
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